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Dear Committee members 

I urge you to reject the Abortion bill you are now considering. This is such a complex area
 of life and death.

 It is clearly documented  that there are a number of babies each year who survive abortion
 and are abandoned and left to die in hospitals. This is clearly unacceptable.

Moreover many unborn babies are aborted who would be viable living outside the womb.
While these are killed, other babies at the same level of development receive every care in
 the world in our Neo natal units so they can live. The only difference seems to be that the
 former are unwanted babies and the latter are wanted by their parents. This is grossly
 unjust and wrong in my opinion.

Yours Sincerely

Andrew Wise
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